NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE PRESCHOOL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

A public meeting of the Preschool Advisory Committee has been called and will be held by the Fort Calhoun Community Schools. The public meeting will be held on Wednesday September 10, 2025 at 3:15 o'clock PM and will take place at Fort Calhoun Elementary School, 1020 Monroe Street Fort Calhoun Nebraska. The public hearing will be to discuss, consider, receive input, and for coordinating and conveying community interests and concerns related to the early childhood program. This includes introduction of members, Preschool classes, beginning of the year home visits, Little Pioneers Play Group, and upcoming Wee Screens.